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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of the Federal Government of Nigeria and thanks Honorable Minister of Justice San for the presentation of the national report.
We acknowledge steps taken by Nigeria aimed at the implementation of the recommendations received during the previous cycle.
Georgia notes the steps taken by the Government towards strengthening the domestic legal framework for the protection of the rights of persons with disabilities. We also positively note the adoption of the national action plan for human rights (2022-2026), on 26 April 2023. 

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend Nigeria:

· To further intensify measures to advance women’s’ rights, their empowerment and participation in public and political life;
· To continue efforts towards strengthening social assistance programs in support of the vulnerable groups;

We wish the Delegation of Nigeria a successful UPR.




